
 

   

            

Saturday 5:00 p.m.  +Lucille Bilodeau 
(Louise & Mike Bilodeau) 

Sunday 
St. Martin of Tours 
 
St. Mary Immaculate 

 

9:00 a.m. 

 

11:00 a.m. 

 

Deceased Members of the Family 
(Anne & Albert Runstedler) 
Missa Pro Populo 
 

Tuesday 
 

7:00 p.m. +Lois Chesher 

(Innocente Family) 

Wednesday 
St. Anthony Zaccaria (OM) 

9:00 a.m. +Doug Kimpel 

(Louise & Mike Bilodeau) 

Thursday 
St. Maria Goretti (OM) 

6:15 p.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

Eucharistic Exposition & Adoration  

For Young People 

Friday 
 

9:00 a.m. For the Penitents of Fr Starczala 

 

“Since love grows within you, so beauty 
grows. For love is the beauty of the soul.” 
     -St. Augustine 

 
 

PARISH CELEBRATION 

To coincide with His Excellency Bishop Crosby’s visit and celebration of Mass 
of Installation of Father Hayden Starczala, St. Mary’s and St. Martin’s 
parishioners are invited to a welcome luncheon at the Elora Rocks Curling 
Club, immediately after the 11:00 a.m. Mass on Sunday, July 30th.   
While welcoming and honouring Father Starczala, we would also like to 
celebrate the ordination of our deacon, Reverend Mr. Paul Mulligan, for whom 
we were not able to celebrate and thank in 2020. Tickets for this event will be 
available shortly, please mark your calendars now and plan to attend! Further 
details to follow. 
 

HELP NEEDED 

St. Mary’s church basement is in need of a clear-out before further work can be 
commenced. We are asking for volunteers for Thursday, July 6th from 10:00 
a.m. onward to carry refuse up and out to the construction bin which will be in 
the parking lot. Lunch will be provided.. Any help is much appreciated. 
 

VOCATION SEEDS 

“Whoever welcomes you welcomes me, and whoever welcomes me welcomes 
the one who sent me.”  Accept the invitation that is being extended, an 
invitation by the one who sent him.  If you feel you are being called to the 
priesthood, diaconate, religious or consecrated life, contact Fr. Mark Morley, 
Director of Vocations, Diocese of Hamilton 905-528-7988. 
vocations@hamiltondiocese.com, hamiltondiocese.com/vocations/ 

 
 

 
 
 

http://www.stmaryimmaculate.com/


 

 
Carrying the Cross of Christ – Mosaic in St. Mary’s Cathedral, Aberdeen, 

Scotland 
 

OFFERINGS 

June 24th & 25th               St. Mary’s   St. Martin’s 
Offerings                      $    2,268.00        $  345.00 

Loose                124.00         25.00      
Building            545.00        
Care for Retired Priests            25.00                          ____    
   Total:                $   3,012.00    $  370.00 
 
 
Monthly EFT for June      St. Mary’s   St. Martin’s 
Weekly Offerings   $   3,911.50  $  170.00 
Building Maintenance           545.50        30.00_____           
     $   4,457.00                  $  200.00 
 
     

Your generosity is greatly appreciated! 
 

PARENTING TIP OF THE MONTH 

Summer should be a time of relaxation, slowed schedules and time spent 
together as a family. All three of these are essential elements for good mental 
health for all family members, including children. So, together spend time 
outdoors, play games, cook or bake and pray because these are the moments 
that will strengthen your family bond. Take a holiday from social media and 
devices while doing so, which can help to prevent the negative mental health 
issues in children they are known to produce. Renew your commitment to in 
person, device free time together this summer and watch your children thrive. 

  ELEMENTARY SCHOOL TEACHERS GRADES 4-8 

Guelph & Area Right to Life is inviting you to participate in its Caring Hearts, 
Sharing Hearts project with your students during the 2023/24 school year. The 
mission is to connect your class with elderly residents living in retirement and 
long-term care facilities by visiting and creating a meaningful connection with 
them.  We provide you with the resources to connect and prepare your class 
for these visits.  For more information or any questions call 519-836-6311 or 
write to us at chsh@guelphforlife.com. Website: guelphforlife.com.  

 

 
Elisha and the Shunammite Woman 

 Gerbrand van den Eeckhout (1621–1674) 

 
MASS INTENTION REQUESTS 

If you would like a Mass said for a special intention, whether for a deceased 
loved one or friend, or any other special intention, please email Catarina at the 
church office (stmeloffice@wightman.ca), or drop a note in the collection 
basket at any time. A suggested donation of $10 would be greatly appreciated. 
 

BULLETINS 

This week’s bulletin is the last printed bulletin before the summer office break. 
Bulletins will once again be available in September. Any mass intention requests 
can still be left at any time and other messages can be left on the office phone 
for Father or by email for Catarina at stmeloffice@wightman.ca. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

July 30 Mass of Installation of Fr. Starczala celebrated by His 
Excellency Bishop Crosby – 11:00 a.m., St. Mary’s. 
Celebration luncheon at Elora Curling Club immediately 
following Mass. All are welcome. Tickets and further 
details will be available soon. 
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